From: Tim Screen 
Sent: 11 July 2014 11:24
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: RE: NW Bicester Scoping Opinions - 14/00005/SCOP and 14/00007/SCOP

Morning Caroline 
 

I am dealing with these consults. In consideration of the LVIA response/scoping opinions the following matters should also be included.
· Both landscape visual impact assessments are to be implemented in accordance with the current Guidelines for Landscape and Visual Impact Assessment, Third Edition, 2013, published by the Landscape Institute and Institute of Environmental Management and Assessment. 
· The quality of the landscape character to be evaluated and tested against the  restoration and repair  description of Cherwell District Council Landscape Assessment 1995
· Consider landscape mitigation of development proposals and enhancement of andscape/urban/POS character for amenity, legibility, wildlife habitat, buffer zones and public surveillance, etc
· An explanation of the aforementioned mitigation and enhancements through the use of photomontage techniques (i.e the highway alignment/Lords Lane)
· An arboricultural survey of existing individual trees, woodland, water corridor and hedgerows along with landscape management objectives influence on mitigation, enhancement and visual amenity
· Viewpoint proposals/locations: a photographic representation of current site condtions in accordance. Current Landscape Institute guidelines on photographic representation to be consulted.
Please consult me if you have any questions or comments on the addditional information above.
 

Regards
 

Tim
 

Tim Screen CMLI 
Landscape Architect 
  
Environmental Services 
Cherwell District and South Northants District Councils 
Ext. 1862 
Direct Dial 01295 221862 
Fax 01295 263155 

